— Public Notice —

PETERSBURG BOROUGH

TAX NOTICES MAILED

2020 Property tax bills for Petersburg have been mailed. If
you have not received your bill, or if you have received one in
error, please contact the Borough Finance Office as soon as
possible. All property tax payments must be received in the
Borough Finance office by October
15,2020 at 4:30 p.m. b A

For more information, contact the B8 ale BLA
Finance Office at 772-4425. PETERSBURG
Published: July 9 and 16, 2020 ALASKA

PUBLIC NOTICE
PETERSBURG BOROUGH
PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the Planning Commission, on
Tuesday, July 14, 2020 at 12:00 pm will be holding a meeting
and conducting a public hearing on ZOOM. Interested parties
should contact Karen Malcom at (907) 772-5423 to sign up to
testify. The purpose of the public hearing is to receive public
comment on the following:

A. Consideration of an application from Josh and Rachel
Etcher for a variance from the 20’ front yard setback
requirement to allow for construction of a roof over an
existing deck located 17’ from the front property line at
1306 Gjoa St. (PID: 01-005-605).

B. Consideration of a request from Bryan Whitney for a
12-month extension on a conditional use permit allowing
for a trailer for use during construction at 202 Frederick
Dr. (PID: 01-021-310).

Interested persons desiring to present their views on the
request, either in writing or verbally, will be given the
opportunity to be heard during the above mentioned hearing.
Written suggestions or objections to the provisions of said re-
quests may be filed with the Community & Economic Develop-
ment Department, PO Box 329, Petersburg, AK 99833 at or
before such meeting and will be heard by the Planning Commis-
sion at the time and place specified. oo oE o
Said hearings may be continued from g | F=UF ] A
time to time as necessary. PETE RSBURG
Published: May 7, 2020 ALASKA




